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Tuesday 08 January 2019 
 
To Parents/Carers of pupils in Year 3 and above 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Snack Provision and Water 
 
At snack time we provide fruit with the option of a carton of milk for all pupils, which is funded for 
pupils up to the end of Year 2. However, to help fund this for our remaining pupils, we are asking 
for a £10 voluntary contribution, per term.  
 
Please send your contributions in a named envelope for your child to Mrs Edwards on our 
reception. 
 
Bottles of water are no longer available from the school. Drinking fountains are available throughout 
the school and pupils are encouraged to bring in their own water bottles each day to ensure they 
remain hydrated. Fizzy drinks are not allowed on site.  
 
Thank you for your continued support with this. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs T Ydlibi  
Executive Principal  
 

 

 


